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Who Proposed the Rule Change? 

Washington State Gambling Commission Staff 

Background 

The Washington State Gambling Commission has been working to replace the current legacy IT systems 
since March 2023 in an effort to modernize technology. As we approach implementation of the new IT 
systems, commission staff has identified several chapters of WAC Title 230 that will need to be updated. 
These rule changes will correspond to the new capabilities of the new IT system and allow for more 
efficient processes for staff, licensees, and applicants. For example, the new IT systems will allow for 
electronic submission of documents, electronic notification, and electronic service of documents.  

These rule changes will likely affect several different WAC chapters, including but not limited to 
permitting and licensing rules (230-03), fees (230-05), rules for all licensees (230-06), fund-raising 
event rules (230-09), bingo rules (230-10), and hearing rules (230-17).  

 

At the May 2024 Commission meeting, Commissioners approved initial rulemaking to address 
necessary changes associated with IT modernization.  

 

Staff Recommendation 

This rule is discussion only.  
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